From: Monterrubio, Luis 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 3:29 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Travel to Mexico 4/17 to 4/21

Good afternoon Steve, 

My apologies, I wanted to provide you with a quick email on the last trip to Mexico. 

Everything went well, I did not received any honorary as part of my participation in the event. 

To answer your questions: 

· Universidad Autonoma Metropolitana paid for my roundtrip flight and any meals associated with the event. 

· I traveled to Mexico City and the event was hosted at the Franz Mayer Museum from 4/17 to 4/21
· I presented background information on the city of Chicago and some of our current urban planning projects
Regards, 

Luis

   

LUIS M. MONTERRUBIO, LEED AP 

DPD Historic Preservation+Planning+Design Division 
